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AH Committee

From: Shauna Buckner <sbuck315@yahoo.com>
Sent: Monday, June 17, 2019 8:12 AM
To: AH Committee
Subject: CC-249 and CC-250

Aloha Council Members,  
 
 
 
We, on the West Side, deserve to be able to attend these extremely important decision making 
meetings that are affecting West Maui. We are asking you to hold meetings on the West Side as it 
can be very difficult for people on the West Side that are working to take time off to make the trip to 
Wailuku. Thank you for taking this into consideration. 
 
 
Mahalo, 
 
 
Shauna Buckner 
427 Punakea Loop 
Lahaina 
 
 


